
From: Fitch, Julie A. 
Sent: 7/18/2013 2:04:54 PM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: Mosbaugh, Scott (scott.mosbaugh@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Bcc: 
Subject: RE: Checking dates for Comm Peterman with AWWEE in Sept 

Copying Scott, who took this over from me a long time ago and I have therefore lost track. Hoping he can 
enlighten us. 

Julie 

Original Message 
From: Doll, Laura [mailto:LRDD@pge.coml 
Sent: Thursday, July 18, 2013 2:04 PM 
To: Fitch, Julie A. 
Subject: Checking dates for Comm Peterman with AWWEE in Sept 

I thought we had a tentative date but I can't seem to locate it if we did. 
Do you have a date that might work for her? 
I'm going to a SF team mtg tmrw and they are anxious to get it on the schedule. 
Thanks! 
Laura 

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.coim/about/compaiiv/privacY/customer/ 

mailto:scott.mosbaugh@cpuc.ca.gov

